EVALUACIÓN-FORMATIVA 5-INGLÉS-SÉPTIMOS-AB-OA9-SEMANA 25

Prof.: Isabel Lobovsky P. Fecha: 09-10-2020

alternativas correctas).

*Obligatorio

Objetivo de la evaluación: Demostrar comprensión de textos escritos relacionados con deportes y actividades de tiempo libre.

OA 9 Demostrar comprensión de ideas generales e información explicita en textos adaptados y auténticos simples, en formato impreso o digital, acerca de temas variados (como experiencias personales, temas de otras asignaturas, del contexto inmediato, de actualidad e interés global o de otras culturas) y que contienen las funciones del año.

Indicadores:

Identifican información relevante en textos impresos o digitales, asociada a deportes y pasatiempos. Habilidad: Comprensión lectora.

1.	Nombre completo: *
2.	Curso: *
	Marca solo un óvalo.
	7° año A
	7° año B
I. M	ultiple choice - Selección multiple.
Doa	nd the texts and choose the correct alternatives (Lea los textos y escoia las

LEISURE TIME



Hello! My name's Johnny. I'm thirteen years old and I live in England.

I just want to talk about how my friends and I spend our free time. My best friends are Tom and David. They are in the same class as me.

Teenagers often complain they're bored and have nothing to do. I can't understand them. I'm never bored.

If the weather is nice we go for a walk or we ride our bikes. All of us love rollerblading. We often play football, basketball or frisbee in the park and when it is rainy we go to the sports centre. Here we usually play table tennis or go swimming.

If you play a musical instrument it's a good fun! I play the guitar and practise a lot.

At home I usually listen to music or read magazines and books. Of course as other teenagers I often go on the Internet or play computer games - but not always! It's a pity that a lot of teenagers live their lives on several public sites like Facebook or Twitter! They had better make real friends! In the evenings I sometimes watch TV. I often invite my friends over for dinner or a cup of tea and we play chess or cards.

At the weekend we go hiking, fishing or sometimes we go to the cinema. We like comedies.

3.	1. How old is Johnny? *
	Marca solo un óvalo.
	A) He is 12 years old.
	B) He is 13 years old.
	C) He is 14 years old.
	D) he is 15 years old.

1 punto

4.	2. Who are Tom and David? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) His best friends.	
	B) His brothers.	
	C) His classmates.	
	D) His friends and classmates.	
5.	3. What do Johnny and his friends do outside? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) They go for a walk or ride their bikes.	
	B) They go to the sport centre.	
	C) They play musical instruments.	
	D) They listen to music.	
6.	4. When do they go to the sport centre? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) When the weather is nice.	
	B) When it is rainy.	
	C) When we are at home.	
	D) When we are at school.	

7.	5. What do they do in the sport centre? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) They usually play table tennis or go swimming.	
	B) They never play table tennis or go swimming.	
	C) They always play football or basketball.	
	D) They never play football or basketball.	
8.	6. Who does he invite in the evening? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) He invites to his parents.	
	B) He invites to his brothers.	
	C) He invites to his pets.	
	D) He invites to his friends.	
9.	7. What kind of films does he like? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) Comedies.	
	B) Thriller.	
	C) Romantic.	
	D) Adventure.	



10.	8. For Magdalena the best spare time is*	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) reading.	
	B) jogging.	
	C) spending lot of time in the computer.	
	D) working	

11.	9. Magadalena a lot. *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) writes	
	B) reads	
	C) plays	
	D) chats	
12.	10. For Anita the best spare time is*	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) reading.	
	B) jogging.	
	C) sending e-mails.	
	D) playing a musical instrument.	
13.	11. Anita can run kilometers daily. *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) three	
	B) thirteen	
	C) thirty	
	D) thirties	

14.	12. Andrea likes in her free time. *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) reading books.	
	B) jogging everyday.	
	C) talking to her friends.	
	D) playing volleyball.	
15.	13. Andrea has a lot of around the world. *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) books	
	B) games	
	C) friends	
	D) relatives	
16.	14. Who is going to be a champion? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) Magdalena.	
	B) Anita.	
	C) Andrea.	
	D) None.	

JOSHUA'S FREE TIME:



Hi! I'm Joshua. I'm ten years old and I live in Gold Beach, Oregon, in the USA, with my parents and my three siblings – Tom, Sarah and Lisa.

I am a very dynamic guy. I like skateboarding and riding my bike, but my favourite hobbies are surfing and swimming. I love water sports. In the evening, I like playing computer games.

My best friend is Peter. We have football practice on

Tuesdays and Thursdays and at the weekend we usually go to the beach.

17.	15. How old is Josh	ua?	*
-----	---------------------	-----	---

1 punto

Marca solo un óvalo.

- (A) 10
- B) 11
- C) 12
- D) 13

18.	16. Where does he live? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) He lives in the countryside.	
	B) He lives in Gold Beach, Oregon.	
	C) He lives in the city.	
	D) He lives in Chile.	
19.	17. Who is his best friend? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) Tom.	
	B) Sarah.	
	C) Peter.	
	D) Lisa.	
20.	18. What are his favorite hobbies? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) riding his bike.	
	B) Playing computer.	
	C) Playing football.	
	D) Surfing and swimming.	

21.	19. How many times do they practice football? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) Once a week.	
	B) Twice a week.	
	C) On weekends.	
	D) Everyday.	
22.	20. What do Joshua and his friend do at the weekend? *	1 punto
	Marca solo un óvalo.	
	A) They usually play in the computer.	
	B) They usually go swimming.	
	C) They usually practice football.	
	D) They usually go to the beach.	



Este contenido no ha sido creado ni aprobado por Google.

Google Formularios